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19th of November 2014 – James Bond Nederland and the forum 007nl.com will merge under the name 

James Bond Club Nederland, as of December 2014. With a new name, and logo and website to match, we 

will continue to bring you the latest news and articles from the world of James Bond.  Social media will also 

become a major part of this: Facebook, Twitter and Instagram will be ways to track us daily.  

 

On our new website we will bring you the latest news from the World of 007. Besides that, the website will be 

populated with background articles, reviews and more. Thanks to the collaboration with several partners we 

will regularly be posting prize draws. 

 

www.jamesbondclub.nl 

info@jamesbondclub.nl 

www.facebook.com/jamesbondnl 

www.twitter.com/jamesbondnl 

 

#007nl 

 

 

==========================  NOTE TO REDACTION  ========================== 

==========================  NOT FOR PUBLICATION  ========================== 

James Bond Nederland was founded in 2006. Over the years the team behind the website has established a 

good working relation with several international websites and fanclubs.  In 2012 a pilot was released for the 

first Dutch James Bond-magazine: Bondesque. James Bond Nederland has been working over the last few 

years with partners such as: Stena Line, Heineken, Bollinger Champagne and other companies who have a 

link to James Bond.  

 

007nl.com is a Dutch James Bond-forum, which was created due to the lack of a Dutch-speaking online 

meeting room and forum for 007 fans. The team is always working to gather as many Dutch-speaking James 

Bond fans as possible in one online meeting place, and to provide this with the latest news regarding 007. 


